
                                                                                                                                

  

Crime Watch Report 

“Keeping Bellbrook officials and citizens informed” 
#38– September 15, 2019 0000 hours – September 21, 2019 2359 hours 

 
Note: Abbreviations:  DUS – Driving under suspension, XMC – Xenia Municipal Court, ACDA – 
assured clear distance ahead, STPD – Sugarcreek Township Police Department, GCSO – Greene 
County Sheriff’s Office, GOA – Gone on arrival, MVS – Miami Valley South hospital. 

 
 
Traffic Stats:  
 
Verbal Warnings:  26                                                      
 
Citations:       9 
 
Traffic Accidents:     3 
  
 
 
  
September 15, 2019  
 
An animal complaint was reported on Poston Drive. 
 
September 16, 2019  
 
A parking complaint was reported on Ridgeway Drive. 
 
A verbal dispute over child custody issues was reported on Bledsoe Drive. 
 
 
September 17, 2019 
 
A suspicious person was reported on Upper Hillside Drive.   The subjects were gone on arrival. 
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A property-damage accident occurred on W. Franklin St.  The at-fault driver was cited for 
failing to obey a traffic control device. 
 
A suspicious person was reported on Marcia Drive.  The subject was gone on arrival. 
 
September 18, 2019 
 
A welfare check was requested on a resident on Ryder Court.  The subject was spoken to and 
was ok. 
 
September 19 
 
A traffic crash was reported on Marcia Drive.   The at-fault driver was cited for improper 
backing. 
 
A parking complaint was reported on Brewster’s Run Ct. 
 
A welfare check was reported for a resident on Woodedge Drive.  The resident was ok. 
 
September 21 
 
An Alzheimer’s patient was reported missing from a residence on Old Pepper Bend.  The male 
subject was later located at a relative’s home and was ok. 
 
A suspicious vehicle was reported on Whites Drive.  It was learned the occupants were at Ron 
Kehl Park. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


